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CONGRATULATIONS
TO OUR STARS OF THE WEEK AND HEAD TEACHER AWARDS

Just a little request from Hedgehogs - if you have any loose parts, such as keys
and locks, farm animals (of a realistic size for playing), stencils or other equipment
you feel may be acceptable for Hedgehog Class , please consider us first! Many

Thanks, Mrs Haskins x



This week in Hedgehogs, we have been exploring our new text ‘Little Red’ which
is a fairytale with a twist. A red box turned up in our classroom and we had to

work out who it was from! Alongside this, following the fairytale theme, we have
started our DT project for this term by sharing the story of ‘The Gingerbread
Man’ and then making our own moving character pictures whilst retelling the

story to each other using our pictures. Finally, we have completed baking with
the PTA and had our first forest school session of the term! A very busy week for

the little Hoglets!



Wednesday 28th February - Mobile Library KS2
Monday 4th March - Messy Church

Thursday 7th March - Year 5/6 Football Event -tbc
Thursday 7th March - World Book Day

Wednesday 13th March - Mobile Library KS1
Wednesday 27th March - Bake Sale 3.30 pm - Squirrels

Wednesday 27th March - KS1 Longleat trip
Wednesday 27th March - Mobile Library KS2

Thursday 28th March - Easter Service at St Laurence Church 8.45am refreshments 9.15am
start

Thursday 28th March - Last day of term 
Wednesday 22nd May - Bake Sale 3.30 pm - Otters

ESSENTIAL DATES

Requests for leave of absence
during term time

A reminder that the LSP Attendance
Policy states that absences should only
be granted in exceptional circumstances
and a family holiday does not constitute

such an exception.
The Lighthouse Schools Partnership

policy is in line with the May 2022
statutory guidance to schools. In almost
all cases a request for a holiday in term
time will have to be refused and if the

unauthorised holiday is for 5 or more full
days it will incur a Penalty Notice. 


